[bookmark: _GoBack]Kearny High School is pleased to announce the start of our 2022/2023 Nursery School program as part of the Child Development course offered to our high school students. 

Children must live in the town of Kearny, be three years old by 10/01/22, up to date on immunizations, and be toilet trained and out of “pull ups” to qualify for registration. 

Registration is currently open for both AM and PM classes. The program begins on Tuesday October 11, 2022 and will continue through to May 25, 2023. AM classes will run Monday through Thursday 9:15 - 11:30. PM classes will run Monday through Thursday from 12:15 - 2:30. 

Parent orientation will be held prior to the start of the program, with details to follow, allowing for classroom exploration, meeting the teacher, department supervisor, and high school students. 

Our Child Development program aims to provide the opportunity for observation and interaction that enhances our high school students' knowledge of the developmental stages of children from birth to age four. Students will master an understanding of intellectual, physical, social and emotional development in the classroom setting, with emphasis on creative storytelling, guided play, art activities, and musical interactions through instructional lessons presented to nursery school students. 

Nursery school graduates of Kearny High School’s Child Development program will have gained foundational knowledge in songs, letters, and numbers while strengthening social abilities in the classroom environment in preparation for Pre-K 4. 

We look forward to meeting you and your child. 
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